
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

2023 TENTATIVE BUDGET 

 

NOVEMBER 22, 2022 

 

The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing concerning the 2023 

Tentative Budget in the Board of Supervisors’ Room of the Senator Charles D. Cook County 

Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 22, 

2022, Chairman Tina B. Molé presiding. 

 

Chairman Molé called the hearing to order and read the notice of public hearing: 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

2023 TENTATIVE BUDGET 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Delaware County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

Public Hearing on Tuesday, November 22, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Room 

of the Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, NY concerning 

the 2023 Tentative Budget.  

 

Pursuant to Section 359 of the County Law, the maximum salaries that may be 

fixed and payable during said fiscal year to members of the Board of Supervisors 

and the Chairman thereof, respectively, are hereby specified as follows: 

 

18 members of the Board of Supervisors (each) $14,867 

1 Chairman of the Board of Supervisors $68,250 

 

All persons desiring to comment on said matter shall be heard at the aforementioned time 

and place.  The Board of Supervisors Room is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Citizens 

who require assistance, accommodations, or wish to provide written comment should contact the 

Clerk of the Board at (607) 832-5110, or by email at christa.schafer@co.delaware.ny.us.  Written 

comments may also be submitted to the address above at least one week in advance of the 

hearing date.  

 

Dated:  November 11, 2022 Christa M. Schafer 

 Clerk of the Board 

 Delaware County Board of Supervisors 

 

Chairman Molé asked that anyone wishing to speak to please stand and state their full 

name and town they reside in. 

 

Since no one wished to speak, Chairman Molé declared the hearing adjourned at 

1:02 p.m. 
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